
Christmas Parties 
This year our Christmas Parties are on the 

following dates: 

P1-3: Wednesday 20th December (afternoon) 

P4 and P5:  Tuesday 19th December (afternoon) 

P6 and P7:  Monday 18th December (afternoon) 

Children may wish to come to school in the morning wearing their 

party clothes or can bring them in a bag to change into just after 

lunchtime, you may of course wish to take your child home for lunch.   

In previous years, parents/carers have been asked to provide food 

for their child’s class party.  Whilst this is extremely generous and 

much appreciated, it can often lead to a huge amount of food being 

wasted as there is always so much.  So this year we would like to ask 

for a donation of £1 from each child (50p for second child/third child 

etc) towards the party food.  School will order party food, a small 

snack and drink for each child and this way we can limit the amount 

of waste and allow the children to spend more time enjoying the fun 

and games of the party. 

We’re hoping that Santa has heard of all the good work the boys and 

girls have been doing this year and might have time to pop in past 

and see the P1-3s enjoying their party! 

Please send your donation to school with your child any time before 

the 15th of December. 

Thank you. 


